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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20855

March 9, 1983

T. S. Ellis, 111, Esquire

Hunton & Williams

707 East Main Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Richmond, VA 23212 T0 FOIA-83-59

Dear Mr. Ellis:

This is in response to your letter dated January 27, 1983 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, documents and
records given by any representative of Suffolk County, New York, to

E. G. Greenman or any other NRC inspector in connection with the conduct
of inspection No. 50-?32/8302.

As indicated in a telephone conversation with Mr. Stephen Isaacs of my
staff, it is our understanding that the documents requested have been
provided to you by the Suffolk County attorney.

If you have any further questions regarding this request, please contact
us.

/EJNCerely.
%
. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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